
Date: October 17, 2023
To: State Agencies and Co-Op Members
From: State Procurement Office
Re: SPO Alert – Rental & Laundering of Uniforms, Facility Service Products, and Linens

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” two contracts for Rental & Laundering of Uniforms, Facility Service
Products, and Linens. The initial Contract Period is from December 1, 2023 to November 30, 2025 and can be
used by Statewide Eligible Agencies.
Please be aware that we did not get any bids for the rental of Linen products (i.e. Sheets, Pillowcases), thus that
service will not be available from these contractors.

New Contract Information:

Services

Contract # Supplier Contact Info
Uniform
Linen &

Laundering

Facility
Service
Products

Linen Rental
&

Laundering

CTR068175 Cintas Mr. Loka Mistretta
MistrettaL@cintas.com

All Counties
except

Apache &
Navajo

All Counties
except

Apache &
Navajo

CTR068174 Unifirst
Mr. Cornelius Booker
Cornelius_Booker@un
ifirst.com

All Counties All Counties

If there are any questions, please contact Francine Whitington at 602-542-3929 or francine.whittington@azdoa.gov


